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Francisco Astorga

From: Kyra <kyra1017@aol.com>
Sent: Friday, March 03, 2017 10:29 AM
To: Adam Strachan; Laura Suesser; Melissa Band; Douglas Thimm; Preston Campbell; Steve 

Joyce; John Phillips; Francisco Astorga
Cc: Brian Van Hecke; rich wyman; Don Hendricks; Barton Bodell; John Stafsholt; Niels 

Vernegaard; Ivan Hooper; NICOLE M. DEFORGE
Subject: Treasure Hill Traffic Report

The THINC organization would like to have the attached video included in any and all records for the approval 
of the CUP on Treasure Hill.   
 
This video is a clear example that no amount of mitigation of the project will allow for the safe and proper 
passage of construction vehicles, service vehicles and pedestrians on Empire and Lowell. 
 
The traffic study completed that "counts cars, measures road width, and measures timing of traffic lights” will 
not show the reality of life on Empire and Lowell Avenues. 
 
 
Download the video right here, https://we.tl/kRVJm6Wxzt 
 
Thank you. 
 
Kyra Parkhurst 


